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Topic or description of the issue: 
Insurance deductibles for rideshare drivers 
 
How is this impacting your industry? 
One incident can be a financial catastrophe for a driver 
 
Reason to change the regulations? 
Rideshare deductibles were $1000.00 they are now $2500.00 This is an unacceptable amount of money and can 
financially cripple a driver. 
 
Proposed solution: 
Limit driver deductibles to $1000.00 or less. 
 


